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The summer holidays are nearly here and we’d like to thank all the parents, children and 
staff who’ve supported Fern Hill PSA’s fundraising this academic year. To those who’ve 
attended meetings and given up their time to run events, to all the class reps who’ve 
worked so hard to promote the PSA, to all those who volunteered to help out during the 
year on cake stalls and at fairs, to everyone – parents, children and staff – who have come 
along to our events and supported our fundraising – thank you so much!  

 

 

 

Fundraising update 

We’re delighted to announce that in 2018-19, the PSA has raised over £23,000 for school. 
This is a wonderful achievement and would not have been possible without your help. Our 
summer events were a major contributor to this final total as follows: 

 The Summer Fair drew in the crowds despite the windy weather and raised over 
£9,000 which is a fantastic total!  

 Our first-ever Comedy Night was a huge success with a fabulous professional line-up 
of comedians and raised over £1,000. It was a great night out and a lovely way to 
end the year.  
 

 

 

 



 

 

Dates for next year 

A full calendar of PSA events will be sent out at the start of the autumn term, but in the 
meantime, please note these dates for your diaries: 

 Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday27th September 
 Dads’ Breakfast on Friday 11th October 
 Fireworks’ Night on Wednesday 6th November 

We will also be holding a second-hand uniform sale near the beginning of the autumn term 
and will confirm the date once we return in September.  

 

 

 

PSA committee for 2019-20 

We’re delighted to let you know that Haidee Gummer has kindly volunteered to be our PSA 
chair for next year. If you’re keen to get involved in PSA events, please email us at 
fernhillpsa@gmail.com or come along to our first committee meeting of the new school 
year on Thursday 3rd October.  

 

 

 

Enjoy your summer holidays from the PSA!  
 

 

 


